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Dear  
 
Lanteglos-by-Fowey NDP Final Pre-Submission Consultation  
 
Our Steering Group is now formally contacting all stakeholders, local organisations and local councils 
to ask for comments during our Pre-submission consultation.  We started this informally at the 
beginning of August in the Parish through exhibitions, displays and other consultation events, and 
our website.  The finishing date will be 19th October to allow time for all consultation bodies as set 
out in paragraph 1 of Schedule 1 of the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012 whose interests 
may be affected by our proposals to ask for comments.  Please find a copy of the draft NDP 
attached. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, 
 
Regards, 
 
Pat Moore 
Cllr Dr P A Moore OBE 
Chairman Lanteglos-by-Fowey Parish Council and Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group  
 


